
 
 

 

Leaving a Bequest to The Mary Potter Foundation 

 

“A bequest is a freely given gift that comes out of gratitude, without 

a sense of obligation. And it helps to make the world a more caring 

and joyful place,” Dr John Harriot 

 

Thank you for considering leaving a bequest to The Mary Potter Foundation. 

 

For over 37 years, The Mary Potter Foundation has been supporting care for 

palliative patients and their families in Mary Potter Hospice, Calvary’s 

Palliative Home Care Service, Calvary Central Districts, Calvary Adelaide, 

Calvary Cancer Services and more recently in any of Calvary’s Aged Care 

facilities. 

 

The Mary Potter Foundation raises funds to support the costs associated with 

caring for patients with a life-limiting illness. In addition, we fund non-medical 

support and services to ensure each patient receives the care they need and 

makes the most of the time they have left. 

 

One of the greatest gifts someone can give is a bequest.  

 

Bequests not only support the Foundation’s current needs, but they also 

guarantee we will still be here in the future, to serve the next generation who 

will need palliative and end-of-life care for themselves or someone they love. 

 

There are many ways you can leave a gift including: 

 

• what remains in your estate after specific gifts and costs have been 

distributed 

 

• a percentage of what remains 

 



 
• a specific amount of money/shares 

 

• specific items 

 

 

Your solicitor can assist you with appropriate wording, however the following 

is sufficient to include The Mary Potter Foundation in your Will:  

 

“I bequeath unto The Mary Potter Foundation Inc ………………(please 

insert)……. for its general purposes, free from the payment of debts, funeral 

and testamentary expenses any duties payable in respect of my estate and 

declare that the receipt of the Secretary or other proper officer of The Mary 

Potter Foundation Inc shall be sufficient discharge to my Executors in respect 

thereof.” 

 

Thank you for choosing to support the Foundation and blessing our 

community in this special way.   

 

If I can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to call or email me at 

any time.  

 

Lorna Riddle      

Executive Director    

T: 8239 0119 M: 0404 757 219 

E: lorna.riddle@marypotter.org.au  

 

The Mary Potter Foundation 

89 Strangways Terrace 

NORTH ADELAIDE SA 5006 

 

PO Box 2003 

NORTH ADELAIDE SA 5006 

 

ABN: 12 271 835 080    


